
 

       

      

 

 

23 October 2020 

Dear Dr Llewelyn,  

Thank you for submitting evidence to the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Committee to help inform its scrutiny session with the Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural 

Affairs on the Welsh Government’s response to flooding in Wales, held on 8 October 2020. 

Following the session, the Committee agreed to write to local authorities to request information on 

work they are undertaking, or plan to undertake, to ensure that culverts on land within their 

ownership are cleared of blockages to help reduce the risk of flooding during the winter months.  

It would be very helpful if you could co-ordinate a response on behalf of local authorities  and 

forward this to the Committee as soon as possible, and by Friday 20 November.  

Thank you, in advance, for your assistance. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Dr Chris Llewelyn 

Chief Executive  

Welsh Local Government Association 

https://business.senedd.wales/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=444&MId=6521&Ver=4

